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i live in vergennes and can't make it up to Montpelier  at night. The state is going 
to far promoting all of the solar projects going up all over the place. Its not the 
kind of scenery that we Vermonters want to see. the same goes for these wind 
mills on the torn up mountain tops either. It wouldn't be as bad if they hidden 
where they can't be seen. i think the solar companies are here for the money, like 
any other big business. To achieve the governors goal of by 2050 we would have 
to cover way to much area, it would ruin this state. Vermont is already one of the 
greenest states in the country. To many people in Montpelier always wants to 
lead in everything new at the tax payers expense.  STOP IT! 
 


